

Maria Regina College St. Paul's Bay Primary School School Street, St. Paul's Bay SPB3420. Malta Tel.: 21573194 Fax 21576390

e-mail: stpaulsbay.primary.c@gov.mt Website: http://schoolnet.gov.mt/stpaulsbay

MILIC DISTRIBUTION IN SCHOOL 2015-2016

Dear parent/s Carer/s,.

As from the last week of October 2015, milk will be distributed to the children who attend both the Kindergarten and primary classes. The milk that will be distributed is white.

It is important that the children who will participate in this scheme bring a plastic cup which has to be washed at home. Therefore the cup should have a lid or be brought to school in a plastic bag. Since the milk will be bought from the school funds, the participating children should continue drinking milk regularly throughout the scholastic year so as not to waste milk.

If you would like your child to participate in the milk distribution scheme at school during the scholastic year 2015 - 2016, you are kindly requested to fill in the form below and present it to the child's teacher.

Thank you.